Notice of End of Support
Intelligent Pump 300 Series
Dual Pump 200 Series
PCS Pump 021/022 Series
Gastorr 150 Series
Gastorr 700 Series
Auto Valve 401 Series

October 2017

Dear Valued Customers,

This notice is to inform you that effective October 1st, 2020, the products listed below
are no longer supported.

* Intelligent Pump 300 Series : 301M /301 /302
* PCS Pump 200 Series : 203 /214 / 240
* PCS Pump 021/022 Series:
022-M/021-M/ 022-01 /021-01 / 022-02 / 021-02 / 022-13 / 021-13 / 022-14/ 021-14
* Gastorr 150 Series: 151/152 /153 /154
* Gastorr 700 Series:
701/702/703/704/721/722/751/752/753/754/751M/752M / 753M / 754M

* Auto Valve 401 Series: 401-xx

If you have any additional questions, please contact your local distributor or FLOM

Sincerely,
FLOM Corporation



